April 20, 2015

Dear St. Vincent-St. Mary Parents and Supporters:

As you may know, a committee of parent volunteers along with the support of Parents' Club is working very hard to organize a fun-filled, action-packed, and safe After Prom event for your STVM student on Saturday, May 16, 2015. Now we need your help.

One of our goals for this year's After Prom is for every student to leave with a prize. Our Parent's Night Out bowling fundraiser in January was successful raising enough money to support all of the activities and food that we have planned for the evening. But we can still use your help with prize donations. Please consider donating to the prizes for this event.

A small contribution of \$10 or \$20 will be used to purchase gift cards for gas, food, iTunes, electronics, etc. If you prefer, you can also donate a gift card (of any amount) or any prize that you think the students would enjoy. Donating is as easy as sending the donation or gift into the school in an envelope marked "After Prom/Parents Club" or by using the form below. We're also willing to come and pick up physical donations from you (with a little bit of advance notice) just contact us to make arrangements.

Everyone can support and help make After Prom a success. We are also asking parents to not host conflicting parties or allow students to attend alternative parties following Prom. Our goal is to keep all of the students safe, promote positive decision making, and give everyone a memorable experience: especially the seniors before they head off to college.

We would greatly appreciate your full support of After Prom. Thank you in advance for your donation consideration!

Sincerely.

Michelle Schaeffer
After Prom Fundraising Chair
Email: mshlivko@aol.com

Cell: 330-523-8908

Yes please, accept my donation for After Prom!	
Name: _	
Gift Amo	Dunt: \$ Enclosed Cash Enclosed Check #
Mail to:	After Prom c/o St. Vincent-St. Mary High School 15 North Maple Street Akron, OH 44303 Attn: Parents' Club